
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/22/2010 4:38:02 PM
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); Frank Lindh (frl@cpuc.ca.gov)

(frl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Congressional Research Report - Keeping Americas Pipelines Safe

Some fun holiday reading for you!

Redacted
From:|______________
Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2010 12:53 PM 
To: Kline, Steven L.; Lavinson, Melissa A; Hogle, Jessica; [Redacted 
Brian; Bed well, Ed; Kiyota, Travis; Ittner, Mary Ellen; Johnson, Kirk; Whelan, Steve (GT&D); I Redacted 
Redacte |(Law); Hogenson, Todd (GT&D); Livingston, Randy 
Subject: Congressional Research Report - Keeping Americas Pipelines Safe

] Redacted Hertzog,

Team,

The attached report was released today from the Congressional Research Service. It provides a basic 
primer on pipeline safety and the recent industry record, addresses some of the key issues to be 
considered going forward including RSV/ASVs as well as the role of various federal agencies including 
PHMSA, TSA and FERC.

We will review this further and will seek out reactions from others in the industry.

Please let me or anyone on the DC team know if you have any questions.

Marisa

Redacted

Pacific Gas & Electric 
900 7th Street NW, Suite 950
Washington, DC 20001

Redacted

SB GT&S 0014478
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